
SPECS 
SPECS is once again being offered and will start on Tuesday, October 1, 2019. SPECS is offered 
jointly by the Office of Sponsored Programs Administration (OSPA) and Sponsored Programs 
Accounting (SPA). It is a 10-session certification training program that covers a full range of 
topics related to the successful management of sponsored projects at ISU. Topics include all Pre-
Award and Post-Award functions, research compliance, technology transfer and related issues. 
The participants attend 5 sessions in the fall and 5 sessions in the spring. An email will be sent 
out to the Grant Coordinator list in September with information about signing up for SPECS.  
Dates for the first five fall 2019 sessions are 10/1, 10/15, 10/29, 11/12, and 12/3.    
 


